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Organizing Sec. reported the results of ber visit to Elora and Fergus,
and of the formation of a Junior Branch at Holy Trinity, Barton and
St. James', Fergus. Dorcas Sec. -- That 36 missions had been assisted,
9o bales sent, with a total expenditure of el,409.03. Sec. -Treas. Lit.
Committee, showed 850 LEAFLETS subscribed for, 820 being taken in
the Branches in numbers varying from 62 to 5. Total receipts

e254.50. Sec.-Treas. Junior Branches reported membership of 723,
169 badges and members' cards given out, bales sent 27, an increase

of 7. E.-C.-A.-D. Treas. showed #35.27 receipts, an increase of 51o 12

the money has been voted at Board meetings towards special objects.
Dio. Treas.-Total receipts 52,312.07. Tabulated reports from the
Parochial Branches showed that ý2,286.13 had been expended on
purely missionary objects, the rest went in freight, tax on members'
fees, etc, Mrs. DuMoulin read the address of welcome to tlie visiting
delegates, and urging all to more united,earnest prayer. Mrs. Turner,
Orangeville. responded in the place of Mrs. Henderson who was on
the programme to reply, but was prevented through illness in her
family. Mrs. Jeffries, Elora, read an excellent paper on the
"Woman's Auxiliary," showing that we should aim to regard it not
merely as a sewing meeting to which one ca-n go when one bas nothing
else to do, but as a privilege to help further God's cause and to obey
His last command, " Go ye into all the world." Mrs. Williamson's
address was listened to with deep attention. She reviewed the five
objects of the W.A. to pray, learn, teach, give and work for missions,
A paper on " Caledonia " was read by Mrs. St. G. Baldwin, Prov.
Cor. Sec., giving a cheerful account of the progress of religion among
the Indians there. Miss Halson, Prov. Dor. Sec. also read an able
paper, giving a resumi of the work of the W.A. since its formation 14
years ago, and showing from what small beginnings the present pros-
perity had arisen. The Life Members' fees amounted to 585.5o and
were voted to a sick clergyman in the Diocese, together with the
necessary sum to make up the #1o asked by the Bishop for that pur-
pose. A discussion upon the advisability of returning to the old
arrangement of the LEAFLET, or continuing it in its present form
resulted in the latter being carried. A very helpful Bible reading
was conducted by Mrs. Houston, Niagara Falls, on Thursday morn-
ing. The officers elected to the Triennial were Mrs. Webster, Mrs.


